
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 11th December 2020 

What have we been learning? 
 

· This week the children have focused on what they are grateful for at this time of 
year. They then wrote their ideas down and we created a class paper chain! This 
continued in our PSHE lesson where we thought about who we are thankful to.  

· In maths the children have started to read, write and match numbers to 20. 

· In geography the children are creating visual diagrams to show the difference in 
weather in the United Kingdom.  

· We enjoyed going on a winter walk around the school in science and observed 
the changes of season that we noticed.  

· We have come to the end of our DT unit on ’Splish, Splash’ and the children loved 
working as a team to make an umbrella that would keep Chase the teddy dry! This 
week we tested how successful they were. 

· The children absolutely loved their Christmas dinner too! 

Just a few reminders… 

· Panto day– 15th December The children 
are invited to dress up as any character from the film ‘Cinderella’ 
ie a prince/princess or even a cat or mouse 

· Thursday 17th December– Children are to bring in slippers or winter 
socks (if they have them) for when we watch the Polar Express. We 
will supply some popcorn for the children to enjoy with their film. 

· Remember to return the Mathseeds form if you are having technical 
issues.  

· Have a lovely weekend! 

Thank you—Year One team 

 

Home Learning 

· Daily reading and phonics. 

· Mathseed lesson 48–numbers and words  

· Weekly ‘Look, Cover, Write and Check’.  
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